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Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 10 trip to the University of Oxford, 11*" June 2024

| would like to offer an exciting opportunity for your child to partake in a visit to Lady Margaret Hall at the
University of Oxford. The purpose of this visit is to show students first-hand what it could be like to live and
study at an esteemed higher education institution in the future.

During the day, students will experience a welcome talk, a tour of Lady Margaret Hall, and a further session
which could include visiting a subject building, a museum, or experiencing an academic taster session. Students
will also benefit from a Q&A with Student Ambassadors who will share their own experiences of applying to and
studying at the University of Oxford.

The visit is a valuable source of information about higher education opportunities, and it is expected that
students will both learn a great deal and be inspired by the experience.

The trip will take place at Lady Margaret Hall, University of Oxford, on Tuesday 11t June 2024. We will leave
school at 9.00am and return to school at 5.00pm. Please ensure your child has made appropriate arrangements
for returning home at the end of the day. A lunch will be provided at Lady Margaret Hall, if there are any
specific allergies please advise me as soon as possible. In the afternoon, pupils will have some free time to
explore Oxford so they may wish to bring a small amount of spending money or a payment card.

Students are not required to wear school uniform.

Please note that with any trip of this type, should any student's behaviour, work or attendance cause concern,
we reserve the right to exclude them from the trip.

Please complete the permission and medical consent form online via ParentMail by Midday on Tuesday 30"
April 2024. If your child does not wish to attend this trip, can you please repond to to
replies@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk at the earliest opportunity as we maybe able to offer the space to
another student.

We are pleased to advise that there is no cost to students for this trip.

Yours sincerely,

Miss C Jones
Humanities Teacher and Visit Organiser
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